

Wandin Yallock Primary School

105 Beenak Rd Wandin North Victoria 3139

31/5/2017

Dear Parents,

It appears that this early wintery weather has brought with it various bugs and illness to Wandin Yallock. As a result, we have had quite a few students across the school come down with colds – coughs, runny noses, headaches etc. We have also had a few families reporting nausea and gastro type symptoms at home.

If your child is displaying similar symptoms it might be worthwhile keeping him or her home for a day or two to let them fully recover and to avoid spreading it to others. Resting and recovering at home when ill is the best place to be. Please also remind your children about personal hygiene such as covering mouths/noses when sneezing and coughing, and washing hands after toileting or blowing noses.

Thanks for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Trevor Vass
Principal
Wandin Yallock Primary School

A Tradition of Caring and Excellence in Education